
 

 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                                                September 23, 2020 
Contact:  Office of Communications (614) 644-8562 

 

COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing Sites Available in North Central  
and Northeast Ohio 

Sites throughout Ohio located in underserved areas open to anyone 
 

COLUMBUS – COVID-19 pop-up testing sites will be available in North Central and Northeast Ohio on 
September 26. Anyone can get a no-cost test at these locations. No appointment is needed; anyone can arrive 
on the scheduled day. A health care provider’s referral is not needed. Quantities may be limited. 

 

Pop-up testing sites throughout Ohio are located in underserved areas but are open to anyone. The other 
regional locations will be announced soon. More information is available at coronavirus.ohio.gov. 

 

Ashland Drive-Thru, Pop-Up Testing 
 

WHO:  Ohio Department of Health  

WHAT: COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing  

WHEN: September 26, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

WHERE: Ashland Fairgrounds 
2042 Claremont Ave. 
Ashland, OH 44805 

Loudonville Walk-Up, Pop-Up Testing 
 

WHO:  Ohio Department of Health  

WHAT: COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing  

WHEN: September 26, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

WHERE: Loudonville Lions Club 
643 Wooster Rd. 
Loudonville, OH 44842 

Mansfield Drive-Thru, Pop-Up Testing 
 

WHO:  Ohio Department of Health  

WHAT: COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing  

WHEN: September 26, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

WHERE: Malabar Intermediate School 
205 W. Cook Rd. 
Mansfield, OH 44907 

-more- 
 



West Salem Walk-Up, Pop-Up Testing 
 

WHO:  Ohio Department of Health  

WHAT: COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing  

WHEN: September 26, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

WHERE: Albion Brethren Church 
246 County Road 620 
West Salem, OH 44287 
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